From: Info

Sent: 27/03/2025 12:01:22 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection to DA 2025/0143
Attachments: Letter to Northern Beaches Council.pdf;
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see letter attached on behalf of the Owners of SP81458 for your consideration.

Yours faithfully,

JOHN ALLANSON & ASSOCIATES
Solicitors and Attorneys

Suite 2, 1741-1745 Pittwater Road
MONA VALE NSW 2103

PO Box 50
MONA VALE NSW 1660

T+6129979 7111
F + 6129979 8146

www.allanson.com.au

Liability limited by a scheme approved
under Professional Standards
Legislation
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FRAUD WARNING: Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed
by cyberfraud, specifically relating to email accounts and bank account
details. Our bank account details will never change during the course of a
transaction and we will never change our bank details by email. Please
check account details with us in person. We will not accept responsibility if
you transfer money into an incorrect account.






T intersection. Obviously this blocks traffic trying to exit out of Bungan Lane onto
Mona Vale Road.

The Bungan Lane exit to Mona Vale Road is further burdened by the carparks relating to
20 Bungan Street and 13 Waratah Street. That adds up to 5 significantly large car parks
(plus whatever the proposed development will add) into a one way lane onto a main
arterial road!

To suggest (as has been in Tereffic’s report) that the proposed development will not have
any noticeable or unacceptable effects is, to say the least, erroneous.

Yours faithfully,

Signed on behalf of the Strata Committee SP81458

Email —_ or telephone 02 9979 7111






